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Dear Members of the Group Insurance Board,
Please remove the exclusion that would allow transgender people to have their care covered by WI State insurance! 
Dysphoria and dysmorphia are very real; and untreated, they result in far higher medical costs for conditions caused
by the stress they place on a person.  You’ll save lives and $$$ by removing the exclusion, as well as attracting
excellent staff.  I work for an employer that covers this care - the Unitarian Universalist Association. 

Thank you,
The Rev. Suzelle Lynch
Wauwatosa

Sent from my iPhone
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